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PHOTOGRAPHY ORDERING INFORMATION
Western Region Open FIS Menʼs SL race 2– Mt Hood Meadows OR 1/25/2021

Dear Racers,

I am a professional ski photographer. Since 1978 I have photographed all levels of ski racing from juniors to
World Cup and Olympics. On January 25, 2021, I photographed the second fis slalom race at Mt Hood
Meadows.

I am making digital files available for you to purchase. All images are available for viewing on my web site.
The link is on my main page: brianrobbphoto.com, under the title 2021 events. The direct link is:
brianrobbphoto.com/2021-events/fis-ski-racing/fis-mens-2nd-slalom-mt-hood-meadows-or-1252021/

To order files, simply send me an email titled “FIS slalom photo order”. Please pay via PayPal. There is a link
on my home page titled “Make PayPal Payments Here” for your use. Pricing is as follows:

Single files:
1.  Low resolution, about 100kb, suitable for web usage only:                       $ 15 each
2.  Medium resolution, about 900kb, suitable for web and small prints:        $ 26 each
3. High resolution, about 8mb, suitable for web and large prints:  $ 35 each

Bonus: All image high resolution photo package:  $65
   This package includes all the images of one individual skier taken on 1/25/2021.

In your email, include the skier’s name and photo numbers. Also include your email address and phone #.

All images are for your own personal use only. No editorial, commercial, or third party use is allowed without
my written permission. The purchased images will not be overlaid with my watermark. You will receive a
document from me with your images that details use rights. You may use this document as verification of my
permission for you to reproduce the images for your personal use.

Questions? Shoot me an email or call 541-490-6090. My phone sends unrecognized calls directly to
voicemail, so please leave me a message. All orders are processed promptly.

Thank you!

Sincerely,
Brian Robb


